
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 10:11 AM

Subject: June

 

I just wanted to thank all of you for last nights Flag Day performance. As your director and a member 
of the Elks, I think, the program came off without a hitch. (Sorry we didn't have cake, but I think we 
can get it back next year.) I also hope to see most of you tomorrow at the Races! Golf cart rides start at 
noon!

Thanks again 

Dave


